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	ADA Roundtable Discussion

On Friday, November 6, 2009 the Metro San Gabriel Valley Service Sector conducted an Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Roundtable Discussion at the El Monte sector office to receive input on the service to the disabled community and what can be done to improve it. The meeting was attended by three wheelchair patrons, an additional disabled customer and representatives from various departments throughout the agency.

 

The format of the meeting was an open discussion on a number of topics, including accessibility issues at bus stops, operator responsiveness, ADA equipment on buses, and schedules, on-time performance and service reliability. Staff members participating in the meeting included San Gabriel Valley General Manager Jack Gabig, who chaired the meeting, Westside Central Sector General Manager Mark Maloney, San Gabriel Valley Division Managers Jon Hillmer and Dan Frawley, San Fernando Sector Division Manager Maria Reynolds, Director of Operations Training & Improvement Doug Middleton, ADA Compliance Administrator Chip Hazen, Community Relations Manager Dave Hershenson, San Gabriel Valley Sector staff members Paula Faust and Scott Page and others.

 

The meeting provided valuable feedback and suggestions that will assist us to continually improve service to the disabled community.

Passing of  Mr. John McTaggart

It is with great sadness that I announce the passing of Mr. John McTaggart, a man who committed much of his life to public service to help others. John was one of the original members of the Metro South Bay Governance Council since its inception January 2003. He held the position of Vice Chair the entire time he served on the Council. 

Funeral services will be held on Wednesday, November 11, 2009 at 10:30 a.m. at St. John Fisher Catholic Church, 5448 Crest Road, Rancho Palos Verdes. 

He will be deeply missed for his commitment and dedication as a strong leader for public service. 
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